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Memo 
To:    Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards  
From: Glen Faulkner – Parish Security Coordinator  
Date: September 11, 2023  
Re: House of Worship Safety Symposium – Chico     

 

INFRAGARD is a public/private partnership between the FBI and stakeholders in 16 different community 

infrastructure categories that include houses of worship.  INFRAGARD provides training and information 

sharing with member organizations about emerging threats and offers programs designed to mitigate these 

threats.   

In partnership with the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA – part of the Department of 

Homeland Security), INFRAGARD is hosting a “Faith-Based Organizations and Houses of Worship Safety 

Symposium” in Chico on September 18, 2023. You do not have to be an INFRAGARD member to participate 

in this training opportunity.  

The event will be  “live” at an as-yet unreleased location in Chico from 9:00 AM – 12:30 PM.  The last 

Houses of Worship Symposium was held in Rancho Cordova and was very well attended.   

Use the following link to register:   

FBO - HOW Safety Symposium Registration Link 

 

.  

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__infragard.us10.list-2Dmanage.com_track_click-3Fu-3D623dd48e5a7d09bb6bc6dd6b2-26id-3D11e4339c77-26e-3D3d9183027b&d=DwMFaQ&c=uBHRLp4YwaDNKEx4k6InSg&r=DIwfgU5XM8ixAsDlyR0jCPQRWYD4DnEV9iS_m7mvkuE&m=DBfx_olhmAIdLb6oHVLfHsxqp6gbdScAEKzA2M-A_gZYg2FPV-yXL_w_0WWNgFoL&s=NRfIhdv1m0xNGttAxQa49BGh8N6X2OT8p4hv04XQSmc&e=

